
 
Newsletter #27-May 2, 2025 

Spring Concert: 
The 2025 St. Joseph Spring Concert will be on 
Wednesday, May 7th.    The concert will begin at 
6:30 p.m. and all our students in grades 3K-8 
will be participating in the program.  We ask 
that you have your child wear their Sunday 
dress up clothes for the program.  
     The students have been working hard on 
their songs.  We hope that you will be able to 
attend this enjoyable evening.   
     Remember to please bring along a treat to 
share with everyone after the program. 
Beverages will be provided.   
 
First Communion: 
Congratulations to Adeline Bandy, Rhett 
Berning, Theodore Berning, Connor Birkel, 
Weston Donar, Allie Kuhl, Gabriella Leibfried, 
Quinn Tranel, and Steven Tranel who have 
worked very hard during the past year and will 
be receiving the Sacrament of Holy Eucharist for 
the first time this Sunday.  
   We also thank Ms. Hanley and Father Peter 
for their extra time and work preparing the 
children for this special day.  
 
Congratulations St. Joseph Track Participants: 
St. Joseph School had ten students participate 
in the Area 5 track meet which was held in 
Lancaster on Wednesday.  For many of the 
students it was their first time participating in 
track and field events.  We are very proud of 
their extra effort and for representing our 
school. 
     Participating in the 2025 Area 5 Track Meet 
were: Brooks Eastlick, Lillie Eastlick, Lily Placke, 
Allison Rupp, Fitz Runde, Bailey Busch, Layla 
Rosenthal and Louis Berning.  Great job 
everyone! 
      

                                 
 

Bookmobile: 
Our last bookmobile of the year will be on May 
8th, but this is a turn in day only.  Please bring 
your books to the office when you have finished 
reading them and I will turn them in for you.   
 
Calendar Raffle: 
Thanks so much for doing such a great job 
selling calendars for the May raffle.  We took in 
$4,280.00 and after the prizes are taken out, we 
will make $3,330.00 for our school and 
students.  Great job everyone!   
The winners for our first week are: May 1=Ron 
Runde ($20); May 2= Tyler Timmerman ($20); 
May 3= Gerad Temperley ($20); May 4= Pat 
Koeller ($50).  Good luck to everyone next 
week.   
 
Golf Outing Basket: 
Each summer during the St. Joseph Golf Outing, 
they committee holds a silent auction and a live 
auction.  We have been asked to create a 
basket from the school families to be auctioned 
off.  We are asking each family to donate $5 
towards this basket.  Please send the money to 
school with your child by Monday, May 19th so 
that the teachers can purchase the items and 
assemble the basket.  Thank you so much for 
helping with this event. 
 
Mark Your Calendar: 
5/4-First Communion (8:30 a.m. Mass) 
5/6-Moms and Muffins 
5/7-Spring Concert (6:30 p.m.) 
5/8-Day at the Dairy (Grades 3rd & 4th) 
5/13-Dads and Donuts 
5/16-7th & 8th Grade Class Trip 
5/18-8th Graduation (8:30 Mass) 
5/23-Last Day of School (1:30 Dismissal) 
 

Have a good weekend! 
Miss Wills 
608-748-4442 
principalwills@stjosephscs.info 
www.stjosephscs.info  
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